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Miss Storjohann’s  
News 

Week of  September 5 

From Miss 
Storjohann 

 

Email: storjohannrachel@pleasval.k12.ia.us 
Class Website: http://missstorjohann2ndgrade.weebly.com/ 

Homework In class this week: 
Literacy: We have been working 
on the Handy 5 and 1 H. (Who, 
What, Where, When, Why, How) 
Learning how to ask questions has 
been a big focus as well! 
 
Math: Everyday math unit one. We 
have focused on finding patterns 
using the number grid.  
 
Language: This week’s focus is: 
Interrogative and Declarative 
sentences.  
 
Spelling: This week’s spelling 
pattern was on ending blends with 
short a, I, and e.   
 
Other: Focus on Handwriting and 
reading at home to start off the 
year! 
 
Book Orders: Due September 13th  

These first couple 
weeks of second 
grade have been 
great! We have done a 
lot of great learning 
and have really begun 
working with the 
curriculum. I am very 
impressed with the 
work I’ve seen so far! 
 
As class birthdays 
begin, please make 
sure snacks are 
coming from the 
Spartan Safe Snack 
List. This can be 
found on the PV 
website or on my 
classroom website.  

The students 
have started 
with their 
weekly 
homework. 
Nightly work 
should include: 
 
1. Studying 
spelling words.  
 
2. Twenty 
minutes of 
reading and 
completion of 
reading/homewo
rk log.  
 
3. Studying math 
facts.  
 
Home links for math 
will be getting 
started in the next 
couple of weeks at 
the end of unit 1.  

 

Upcoming Dates 
 Book Orders due Tuesday, 

September 13th  

 Wednesday, September 14th- Early 
Dismissal 

 

:Specials: 
 

Day 1- Music 
Day 2- PE 
Day 3- Art 
Day 4- PE 

 
Library- Fridays 
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